
The City of Fort Lauderdale is proactively preparing for the future by strengthening 
local infrastructure. As part of this effort, plans are underway to implement stormwater 
improvements to prevent tidal flooding on NE 32nd Avenue. 

This project is scheduled to start the 
week of August 22nd and be completed 
by the end of September 2016. 

The following improvements are 
planned to be installed to reduce 
stormwater flooding:
•	 Three tidal valves
•	 New watertight manhole covers
•	 Associated infrastructure

Temporary lane closures will be in effect 
during construction. Local access will  
be maintained, but motorists should 
expect delays.

We appreciate your patience as we strive to fulfill the community vision by creating 
“The City You Never Want to Leave.” If you have questions, please call the City’s 
24-Hour Customer Service Center at 954-828-8000.
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NE 32nd Avenue Drainage 
Improvement Project 

Expect Temporary Lane Closures

If you would like this publication in an alternate format please call (954) 828-4755 or email Publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.

Notice: Upcoming Improvements
City Of Fort Lauderdale


